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Crop Progress Reports Affected by Lapse in Federal Funding 
 

LINCOLN, Neb. February 20, 2019 – The U.S. Department of Agriculture announced earlier 

this year that the National Agricultural Statistics Service (NASS) has cancelled or postponed 

publication of selected USDA statistical reports impacted by the lapse in federal funding.  

 

NASS's Crop Progress reports scheduled for January 2nd and 28th were cancelled. The next 

scheduled release for this report is Monday, February 25th. 

 

All NASS reports will be available at www.nass.usda.gov/Publications. 

 

For more information on other reports affected by the lapse in federal funding, please visit 

www.nass.usda.gov. 
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